
Sports Day Winners 

Well done to Team Birch for winning the 
school trophy. 
Team Birch 
scored the    
highest amount 
over points      
between all the 
class.  

 

Well done    

children!  

Dates 

We break up for the Summer on  

Friday 16th July   

KS1 1.50pm / KS2 2pm  

 

 

 

 

The new school year will start on 6th          

September 2021 at 8.40am 

 

Year 6 Fund Raising 

Thank you for your support with Y6 
fundraising. They have raised a         

fantastic £350. 
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Reception Outdoor Area 
We are super excited, our reception outdoor area is finished and it looks 
great! The reception children have been waiting very patiently and had a fun 
time exploring the area.  

Transition 
Last week  all the children in school took part in a 
transition morning.  This enabled the children to 
meet their new teacher in their new classrooms.  
The children found out about what they would be 
learning next year, where to line up at playtime 
and what the class routines will be.  

We will be saying goodbye to Miss Murphy and 
Mrs Cain-Jones at the end this term.  We wish 
them well in their next ventures.  Thank you for 
all you have done for the children at St Charles’. 

Year Group Teacher 

Reception Miss Bryan 

Year 1 Miss Cullen 

Year 2 Miss Ehlen 

Year 3 Miss King 

Year 4 Mr Cross 

Year 5 Mrs McKinstry 

Year 6 Mrs Battersby 



 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for WE 9/07/21  

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

92.40% 

11 lates 

Reception 86.01%  

  1 late 

Year 1 96.55% 

  2 lates 

Year 2 92.31% 

  4 lates 

Year 3  93.21% 

1 late 

Year 4 86.57% 

 1 late 

Year 5 96.74% 

 2 lates 

Year 6 95.42% 

0 lates 

Have you been an Attendance  
HERO this week?  

Time Keeping 

Please note that the school day starts at 
8.50am. The school gates are open from 
8.40am 

Times Tables Rock 
Stars 

 

1. Alan Year 2 768,736 

2. Tilly Year 5 362,048 

3. Kyle Year 5 275,747 

4. Divine Year 6 246,144 

5. Hughie Year 4 171,864 

Year Group Leaders 

Year 1 Riley 12,990 

Year 2 Alan 768,736 

Year 3 Thomas G 135,473 

Year 4 Hughie 171,864 

Year 5 Tilly 362,048 

Year 6 Divine 246,144 

Whole School Leaders 

Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) 

#ASummerToRemember holiday activity programme is a packed summer programme 
bursting with great activities and delicious meals every day! This opportunity is provided 
as part of the government’s expanded Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) programme    
being delivered across Liverpool which also covers the Christmas holidays in 2021. 

The scheme provides enjoyable activities and nutritious meals for primary and secondary 
school aged children. Children will be able to access hundreds of activities throughout the 
summer holidays, including specific provisions available for children with SEND or          
additional needs, at no cost to you. The sessions will include a variety of fun activities,  
including sports, music, arts and other exciting opportunities to learn and develop skills. 

To find out where your nearest scheme is please visit www.merseyplay.com .                  
Information on contact details for local progammes in your area will be available from 8th 
July. 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

9th July 

Reception Hattie 

Year 1 Lily RL 

Year 2 Zak 

Year 3 Charlie 

Year 4 Sasha 

Year 5 Eve 

Year 6 Tallulah 

Preloved Uniform 

As we are coming to the end of the 
school year , if you have any uniform 
items that no longer fit your child, 
please consider donating them to 
school. Lots of families have      
benefitted from previous preloved 
uniform. 

Trousers / Shorts 

Skirts / Pinafores  

Jumpers / Cardigans 

Shirts 

PE Kits 

Summer dresses 

Coats 

Uniform can be dropped off at the 
school office or with a member of 
staff at the school gate. 

http://www.merseyplay.com

